
 

 

ATTENTION  
SANDOVAL COUNTY HOMEOWNERS  

WITH RESIDENTIAL PROPERTY   
AFFECTED BY   

THE CERRO PELADO FIRE,   
APRIL 5 TO JULY 23, 2022 

 
If your property was damaged by the Cerro Pelado Fire, 
you may qualify for assistance from the Emergency  
Watershed Protection Program (EWP Program), 
a recovery effort aimed at relieving imminent hazards 
to life and property caused by floods, fires, windstorms,  
and other natural disasters. 

 

To find out if your property is eligible, contact: 

Aaron Reynolds, EWP Program Manager 
(575)-636-4671 

 
 He will help identify if your property qualifies for relief from this program. 

Please note that if your property was damaged by a different fire 
or natural disaster,  you may still be eligible for funding with a 25% match 
requirement. The EWP Program is part of the USDA’s Natural Resources  
Conservation Service (NRCS).  For more details on this program,  
click the EWP Program Fact Sheet, or visit  
www.nrcs.usda.gov/programs-initiatives/ewp-emergency-watershed-
protection. For an application, click the EWP Program Application. 
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